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UPDATES from your WHOA Board of Directors 

Hello Spring! 

Hello Spring to all Wyndmuir residents!  

Since March 2020, we have had one (1) 

property that has turned over.  

We are happy to welcome these new 

neighbors into the Wyndmuir 

Community! 

Important Resident 

Reminders  

The Board of Directors would like to 

remind residents of the following 

important information:  

Spring Cleanup: Creekside will conclude 

the Spring cleanup of the common areas 

within the next week.  

Pet Waste Cleanup: Do you scoop the 

poop? Please clean up after your pets. 

Pet waste that isnõt picked can add 

harmful bacteria and nutrients to local 

waters when itõs not properly disposed. 

So please pick up after your pet and 

throw their waste in the garbage. City of 

Crystal Lake Ordinance requires that you 

pick up after your dog (Article III: Rules 

& Regulations, Chap 166: Animals). Be 

respectful of your Wyndmuir 

neighbors...always carry a plastic bag 

with you on your walk.  

Street Parking: Per Association Rules, 

owners are to park in their respective 

driveways/garages and not on the 

street. There must be clearance for the 

garbage truck, mailman and any 

emergency vehicles that may need access. 

Guest Parking: Per Association Rules, if 

owners/guests park in the guest parking 

area, it may only be for temporary 

parking. Guest parking should not be 

used as long term parking for residents. 
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WHOA 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President 

Ron Voelker 

2020 - 2022 

Vice President 

John Bauer 

2020 - 2021 

Secretary 

Wayne Gru 

2020 - 2022 

Treasurer 

Dawn Andrilik 

2020 - 2021 

Director 

Sam Kennedy 
2020 ð 2021 

Landscape Committee  

Contact Information 

780 Tek Drive 
Crystal Lake, IL  60014 
Phone: 815.459-9187 
Fax: 815-459-1306 
 
Business Hours (CST): 
Monday - Friday  
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Website: 

www.nwpropertymanagement.net 

Manager 

Leanne Eveland, CMCA 
Email: leannee@nwprop.com 

Phone: 815-526-4041, ext. 224 

Assistant 

Elena Hahn 
Email: elenah@nwprop.com 

Phone: 815-459-9187, ext. 228 

NORTHWEST PROPERTY 

MANAGEMENT 

                                                                                    

2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS 
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Tuesday, May 11, 2021  

(Annual Meeting)  

6:30 PM, Nunda Township 

3510 Bay Road, Crystal Lake, IL.  

Tuesday, June 8, 2021  
6:30 PM, Northwest Property Management  

780 Tek Drive, Crystal Lake, IL  

Tuesday, September 7,  2021 
6:30 PM, Northwest Property Management  

780 Tek Drive, Crystal Lake, IL  

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 
6:30 PM, Northwest Property Management  

780 Tek Drive, Crystal Lake, IL  

Annual Meeting and Board Elections 
The Wyndmuir 

Homeownersõ Association 

Annual Meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, May 11, 

2021 at 6:30 PM at Nunda 

Township, 3510 Bay 

Road, Crystal Lake, IL.   

The Wyndmuir Board of 

Directors Elections will 

take place at this 

meeting. This year there 

are three (3) two-year 

term positions open for 

reelection and two (2) 1-

year term positions that 

were not previously filled. 

This is a great 

opportunity for five (5) 

property owners to step 

up and put their names in 

nomination for these 

positions on the Board of 

Directors.  

Information on the 

Election process, 

including Candidate 

forms, was previously to 

the property owners in 

early April. Ballots were 

mailed on April 15th. 

 

 

http://www.nwpropertymanagement.net/
mailto:brians@nwprop.com
mailto:elenah@nwprop.com
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Wyndmuir Community Cleanup Day  

 www.wyndmuir.org (OFFICIAL)  

Connect with other Wyndmuir residents on the 

UNOFFICIAL Facebook page. This page is 

homeowner managed and not monitored or 

affiliated with the WHOA:  https://

www.facebook.com/groups/wyndmuir/ 

 

Connect with other Wyndmuir residents on the 

UNOFFICIAL Nextdoor page. This page is 

homeowner managed and not monitored or 

affiliated with the WHOA: www.nextdoor.com  

For more information on the Facebook or Nextdoor 

pages, please contact resident, Jill May, at 847-287-

3857. 
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The Board of Directors 

is organizing the 

Wyndmuir Community 

Cleanup Day in early 

May (date to be 

announced) for the 

wooded area behind 

Nashua Court.  

The Community 

Cleanup Day is more 

than just tidying up. 

This is a great way to 

meet your neighbors 

and a chance to truly 

give back to the people 

and place you call 

home. 

If you are interested in 

volunteering, you must 

complete a Volunteer 

Waiver Form, which 

can be obtained by 

contacting Wyndmuir 

Property Manager, 

Leanne Eveland, 

CMCA, at 

leannee@nwprop.com .   

A confirmation email 

with the date and 

event details 

will be sent out 

to residents 

shortly. 

Volunteers 

should bring 

gloves and wear 

sturdy boots. 

Extra waiver 

sheets will be 

available at the 

event. We hope 

you can participate to 

keep our neighborhood 

beautiful! 
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